
From: Amanda Haag <amhamh5@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, August 20, 2022 8:30 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401 

 

I'm writing to express my support and enthusiasm for the new apartments on Hackett. I live in a 

small apartment (a few blocks away on Bradford), with my husband and four children.  

 

I wish that the new apartments had some larger, family-sized units (Maryland Ave. is a 

wonderful school, a short walk away!), and that there wasn't so much parking (cities are for 

people, not cars!), but I know that more housing of all kinds is needed. 

 

A denser neighborhood will benefit all the wonderful businesses along Downer. We should be 

welcoming many more people into this walkable, resource-rich neighborhood. 

 

Thank you for your time! 

Amanda Haag 

414-551-5430 
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